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     Departments of Accountancy and Commerce organised a Visit to Reserve 

Bank of India (RBI) Monetary Museum, Mumbai on Wednesday 13th March, 

2024.  

    Visit was organised for the students of T.Y.B.Com, with a group of 101 

students accompanied by 3 staff members, Mr. Bharat Bagul, Adv. Bharti 

Bhojwani and Mrs. Poornima Choudhary. 

    Students were asked to assemble for a brief meeting and for further 

instructions regarding the visit which was delivered by Dr. Lakshita Soni and 

Mrs. Jyoti Tupe. Sharp at 10:00 a.m. students departed for the destination and 

at 12:00 p.m. was the arrival time at the RBI Monetary Museum. Students 

were then split into two groups, where one group had to watch a documentary 

film and other would visit the museum. 

    Museum had amazing collection of coins and notes with signature of each 

RBI governor the country ever had. It was very informative as it displayed the 

evolution of money from 4th Century BC to today. 

   The visit to RBI Monetary Museum proved to be an enriching educational 

experience for our students. 
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